
 

 

TOPIC: Update on Mental Health Services Provided during the 2021-2022 School Year    

 

SUBMITTED BY: Melissa C. Ramirez, Director of Guidance & Counseling      

 

OF: Curriculum & Instruction Department           

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       

 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: May 18, 2022     

 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT: 

 

This report is to provide UISD Board Members with an update of the Mental Health Services that have been 

provided to our students during the 2021-2022 school year. 
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